
 
 

 
 

March 10, 2021 
 

Dear Parents: 
 

Believe it or not, Spring Break is just about here! That means this school year is ¾ complete! 

Spring Break for Richfield Residential Hall students begins on Saturday, March 27th and 

goes through Sunday, April 4th. 
 

Students will be bused home for Spring Break on Friday, March 26th.  Buses will leave 

Richfield at approximately 2:00 p.m. and should arrive at the following location: 
 

    Page Lumber   6:00 p.m. 
 

ALL TIMES ARE DAYLIGHT SAVING TIME 

 

If you plan to pick your student up you should do so at 2:00 p.m. on the Friday, March 26th, 

as the dormitory will close at 3:00 pm.  Students should not be checked out early or remain 

late as this will adversely affect their academic standing.  The return trip will be on Sunday, 

April 4th, with buses leaving from Page Lumber at 1:00 p.m.  If you plan to return your 

student yourself, the dormitory will reopen at 4:00 pm on Sunday, April 4th. 

 

We also want to remind parents that Richfield Residential Hall is now opening up enrollment 

for the 2021-2022 school year.  If you have a student who is interested in enrolling, you can 

complete/download a copy from our webpage (www.richfielddorm.org).  At the present 

time, we only have 30 spots to fill and anticipate our program will be full by the first part of 

June. 

 

We appreciate your support and confidence as we work to give your child the best education 

available. Please help us by ensuring that your child does not put their academic progress in 

jeopardy by missing additional days of school by picking them up early or keeping them late 

during this scheduled vacation. Please enjoy your time together as a family and encourage 

your student to come back ready to make fourth quarter their best yet! 

 

    RRH Staff 
 


